

Fwd: rezoning of 322 KIngston Pike

1 message

Sarah Powell <sarah.powell@knoxmpc.org>
To: "Mahan, Betty Jo" <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

Thu, Apr 10, 2014 at 8:14 AM

---- Forwarded message -----

From: Wanda Wagner <carlwanda@bellsouth.net>

Date: Wed, Apr 9, 2014 at 7:03 PM Subject: rezoning of 322 Klngston Pike

To: "contact@knoxmpc.org" <contact@knoxmpc.org>

Dear Commissioners:

We would like to record our strong opposition to the rezoning of 3222 Kingston Pike to RP-1. A development of that size would (1) be inconsistent with the other homes and churches in the neighborhood and (2) create a dangerous traffic situation, with hundreds of entrances and exits to the development, many of them involving crossing lanes, daily, on a particularly sharp curve on the Pike. PLEASE do not approve this rezoning.

Thank you, Carl and Wanda Wagner, 1324 Beacon Hill Lane, Knoxville 37919-7652.